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Hello, 
 
I object to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm. 
 
The infrastructure cannot support the people that are living in the Whitstable area now. 
 
The additional development will create more instances of raw sewage being dumped in the sea, more 
traffic, the roads are congested so badly now, the polution levels will soar with all the additional traffic 
with their engines idling while queuing, there is not sufficient appointments with doctors and dentists, it 
will be impossible to get one if this development goes ahead.  
 
There will be more flooding and more hospipe bans. 
 
The countryside should remain as countryside, there will be no space between areas if this development 
and others like it are allowed, it will be concrete from Canterbury through to Herne Bay and all the 
surrounding areas, no-one will know what area they are in. 
 
Surly, we need to retain the farm, when I go shopping nearly all of the fruit and veg is imported, we need 
to be in a position that we are not dependent on imports, this leads to more polution and reliance on 
foreign farmers setting the prices. The milk we buy is the most travelled milk in the world, this is ridiculous, 
we should be able to purchase goods locally, if they are made locally. 
We should support our farms and farmers. 
 
 
 
 
Chris Eriksson 
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